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Attn: Christine Long, Registrar  
 
Dear Ms. Long: 

 
Re: EB-2020-0150 – NextBridge 2022-2031 Rates – SEC Comments on DRO 

 
We are counsel to the School Energy Coalition (“SEC”). SEC has reviewed the written comments filed 
by OEB Staff on the Draft Rate Order. SEC agrees with OEB Staff’s comments.  

Yours very truly, 
Shepherd Rubenstein P.C. 

 
 
 
 
Mark Rubenstein 
 
cc:    Ted Doherty, SEC (by email) 

Applicant and intervenors (by email) 
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